the Inn at Cambus

GUSTOMER NOTICE

Please be aware that due to all the recent increases

from our government on Employers N.I. Contributions,

National Minimum Wage increases, and increases

from our food and dnnﬁ suppliers as well as utility

increases, we have had no alternative but to pass
these increases on.

We hope you can understand the position we are in

and have no alternative but to do this to sustain our

business and continue to allow us to give you the

best possible service and experience when you visit
our establishments.

Please bear with us until we receive our new and

exciting menus with updated pricing as they are

still at the printers. You can double-check with our

friendly staff if you would like to know the new
price on our current menus.

Thanks for your understanding

Team Cambus
& Team Royal Oak



